
July 2024 
  
Dear parents and carers,   
  
We hope that you and your children have a wonderful summer holiday ahead. We would like 
to take this opportunity to thank you for your unwavering support throughout the last 
academic year. Your cooperation and dedication has been invaluable. 
 
As we approach the summer holidays, we understand that concerns and queries may arise 
regarding the well-being and safeguarding of your children. To ensure that you have a direct 
line of communication with us during this period, we have created a dedicated email account 
for any queries, concerns, or safeguarding issues. 
 
Email for Queries and Safeguarding Concerns: For any concerns, questions, or 
safeguarding issues over the summer holidays, please use the following email address: 
summer@omera.co.uk 
 
This email will be active from Friday 19th July- Monday 2nd September 2024.  
This will be the only email address monitored during the holidays, so please ensure that you 
direct all correspondence here to ensure a timely response. 
 
In addition to contacting us, we would like to provide you with a list of valuable resources 
available in Stoke-on-Trent that you can access for additional support over the summer. 
Please see attached a list of agencies and their contact details that you can reach out to, 
should you need specific support. 
 
We hope that these resources and our dedicated email account will help provide the support 
needed during the summer break. Your children's safety and well-being are our top priority, 
and we are committed to being available for any assistance you may require. 
Wishing you and your families a safe and enjoyable summer. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Miss Vigus 
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